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Our state's school children deserve protection from potentially dangerous chemicals 

in pesticides used on school grounds. Growing children are often more vulnerable to 

toxins, even in small amounts,  so taking steps to protect them makes sense. Their 

health is more important than how nice the lawns and landscaping look.  


